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     Heads Up 12th May  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Another great week here at Pott Shrigley Church School.  The children continue to grow, 
flourish and excel in so many ways.  A special mention to our Y6 boys who attacked their 
SATs with determination, skill and enthusiasm this week.  It was a pleasure to witness their 
hard work pay off as they sat each test with confidence, calmness and focus.  Boys, you are 
credit to yourselves and each other.  Well done Tyler, Toby and Oliver! 
 

 
Here are the boys enjoying a breakfast fit for a King, a special tradition at Pott Shrigley for 
our year 6 children during SATs week. 
 

Class one visited church this week and were a 
credit to the school in their respect, reverence 
and grace.  They talked about why we visit 
church and looked at the pulpit, altar and the 
font.  They looked at the symbolism of the cross 
and the candle and even shared the special Pott 
Shrigley hassock. 
A special thank you to Audrey Bomford one of 
our Governors and David Garton a member of 
our parish for taking time out of their day to 
lead and share this very special experience with 
our youngest children. 
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A special mention to Audrey Bomford this week for her dedication to our school and the 
faith journey of every child.  Audrey delivers worship every Wednesday to the school and 
the children adore her.  She is a spiritual guide to us all and she enables us to reflect and 
think deeply about our own faith journey and connection to God and Jesus.  Audrey, thank 
you, we appreciate all you do and will do for the children, families, and staff of our school. 
 

 
 

Next week our year 2 children will begin their SATs and we are so proud of the dedication, 
hard work and enthusiasm they have shown in preparation for these national assessments. 
Our children shine bright in everything they do and it’s important to remember that SATs 
are simply a snapshot of any child’s achievements.  Our children will strive for their best-
efforts next week, and we will ensure this is celebrated. 
 
Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Clark Finlay Tyler 
Toby 
Oliver 

 
Have a wonderful weekend with your families and thank you for continuous support at our 
school. 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Willis 
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Diary Dates: 
 
Monday 15th May   - Year 2 SATs 
                                                      - Class 3 Brass Lesson – please remember instruments. 

 
Tuesday 16th May   - Year 2 SATs  
    - Class 2 Recorder Lesson – please remember instruments 
                                                      
Wednesday 17th May  - Year 2 SATs 
                                                     - After School Club 
 
Thursday 18th May   - Year 2 SATs  
                                                     - PE – please come to school in PE kits                                     
                                                     - After School Club 
 
Friday 19th May   - Year 2 SATs 

- Reception & Year 9 Height & Weight Measurements  
                - Whitehall – please wear long trousers and long-sleeved tops 
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